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STATE OF SOUTH CAROLINA 
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
DOCKET NO. 2008-196-E 
IN THE MATTER OF:   ) 
South Carolina Electric & Gas Company  ) 
Combined Application for Certificate  ) 
Of Environmental Compatibility and  ) 
and Public Convenience and Necessity and  ) 
for a Base Load Review Order   ) 
 ____________________________ _______ ) 

 
PETITION TO INTERVENE 

 
I, Joseph Wojcicki, SC resident, acting now per se, hereby petition the United States Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission ("Commission") to participate as an intervenor in the above application filled by South Carolina 
Electric and Gas Company (“SCE&G”), acting for itself and as agent for the South Carolina Public Service 
Authority ( also known as “Santee Cooper”) and be made a party of record in the above captioned docket. 
 

I believe I have the right to be an intervenor also in the next stage of reviewing the SCE&G Application.  

The SCE&G application is in the hearing stage now with the Public Service Commission in Columbia, 

SC, where I am an intervenor.  I want to be sure that the motion to change the location of the two AP1000 

nuclear reactors from the currently proposed Jenkinsville, SC site, to a new location near the Atlantic 

Ocean, providing significantly better economic, environmental, and social solutions, is accepted by the 

NRC.  I want to communicate this matter as soon as possible to your office.  I believe the official deadline 

is December 9, 2008. 

My education and expertise is in the field of electrical power generation and distribution as well as in 

verifying and troubleshooting big projects.  At this time I have begun the due process, per se.  I am 

prepared to fulfill all your requirements, and am easily reached via email at joe4ocean@aim.com, or by 

telephone at 803-755-6808. 

I want to gain access to these major projects as a veteran technical consultant (being part of BYPAS 

Consulting in Columbia, SC), who is already involved with other investments along the Atlantic 

shoreline.  These projects, including the potential for a future oil refinery, will require GigaWatts of 

electrical power.  Governors Stanford of South Carolina and Perdue of Georgia have already given the 



“go-ahead” decision for a new port, the Jasper Ocean Terminal .  I hold all the required knowledge and 

experience in working with big investments such as these, requiring mass efforts in design, engineering, 

and construction. 

This Petition is sent also by first class mail. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Joseph Wojcicki 
 
 
 
 
820 East Steele Rd. 
West Columbia, SC 29170 
 
E-mail:  joe4ocean@aim.com 
 
 
Columbia, South Carolina............................December 7, 2008 


